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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Invitation to PES Workshop Forum for Luzon Cluster - 5-7 December 2022

1 message

RBCO DENR <rbco@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Nov 15, 2022 at 4:58 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
DENR Mimaropa Region <r4b@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir,

Greetings!


Please find attached invitation for the Workshop-Forum on Payment for Ecosystem Services (PES) on Water Use in
Watersheds/River Basins - Luzon Cluster to be held on 5-7 December 2022 in Rizal.


Advance copies of materials to be presented during the workshop may be downloaded at:

https://bit.ly/3ACJWfZ


We will very much appreciate your confirmation through this registration link:

https://bit.ly/3EfhwJY


Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.


Thank you and keep safe.


-- 

River Basin Control Office
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
GF Secal Building DENR Compound
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
Telefax : 02 8926 4706
Facebook : www.facebook.com/denrrbco
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